VIETNAM VETERAN LAPEL PIN PRESENTATION



SECTOR NORTH BEND
AIDS TO NAVIGATION COOS BAY
18 MAY 2018
COOS BAY, OR.



The United States Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Members of VFW Post 2928 provide support during Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and Sector North Bend's Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin Ceremony, and the the "I Am Not Invisible" exhibit, featuring portraits of Oregon Women Military Veterans. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Members of VFW Post 2928 provide support during Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and Sector North Bend's Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin Ceremony, and the the "I Am Not Invisible" exhibit, featuring portraits of Oregon Women Military Veterans. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and visit the "I Am Not Invisible" exhibit, featuring portraits of Oregon Women Military Veterans, as part of the Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin Ceremony. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)





Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Captain Mullen presented commemorative Vietnam War 50th Anniversary lapel pins to Vietnam War Veterans in attendance. After the ceremonies, visitors attended the "I Am Not Invisible" exhibit, featuring portraits of Oregon Women Military Veterans. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Captain Mullen presented commemorative Vietnam War 50th Anniversary lapel pins to Vietnam War Veterans in attendance. After the ceremonies, visitors attended the "I Am Not Invisible" exhibit, featuring portraits of Oregon Women Military Veterans. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Senior Chief Thomas Hines, OIC ANT Coos Bay, was Master of Ceremonies among the distinguished guests. Speakers included USCG Captain Michael Mullen, Commander Sector North Bend; LCDR Tiffany Duffy, MSU Portland; Elizabeth Estabrooks, MSSW, Oregon Women Veterans Coordinator; Susan Tissot, Executive Director Coos History Museum; and Pastor Mike Bernard, USCGAUX. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Captain Mullen presented commemorative Vietnam War 50th Anniversary lapel pins to Vietnam War Veterans in attendance. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Captain Mullen presented commemorative Vietnam War 50th Anniversary lapel pins to Vietnam War Veterans in attendance. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Captain Mullen presented commemorative Vietnam War 50th Anniversary lapel pins to Vietnam War Veterans in attendance. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Members of VFW Post 2928 provide support during Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and Sector North Bend's Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin Ceremony, and the the "I Am Not Invisible" exhibit, featuring portraits of Oregon Women Military Veterans. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Coast Guard Aids To Navigation Team (ANT Coos Bay) and other Sector North Bend personnel held an event at the Coos History Museum honoring Veterans. Captain Mullen presented commemorative Vietnam War 50th Anniversary lapel pins to Vietnam War Veterans in attendance. After the ceremonies, visitors attended the "I Am Not Invisible" exhibit, featuring portraits of Oregon Women Military Veterans. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Captain Mullen presented commemorative Vietnam War 50th Anniversary lapel pins to Vietnam War Veterans in attendance. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)



Captain Mullen presented commemorative Vietnam War 50th Anniversary lapel pins to Vietnam War Veterans in attendance. (Photo Credit: 18MAY18. Deborah Heldt Cordone, USCGAUX PA3)

SECTOR NORTH BEND AIDS TO NAVIGATION COOS BAY



Media Releases

<u>Vietnam era veterans honored at Coos County</u> <u>tribute event</u> (Ch. 11 KCBY, 21 May 2018) http://www.facebook.com/sectornorthbend/

http://www.facebook.com/cooshistorymuseum/

Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin Ceremony



Join the nation ... thank a Vietnam veteran!

- By Presidential Proclamation, The Department of Defense's Vietnam War Commemorative (VCW) Program is our nation's long-overdue effort to thank and honor veterans of the Vietnam War, including personnel who were held as prisoners of war (POW), or listed as missing in action (MIA), for their service and sacrifice on behalf of the United States and to thank and honor the families of these veterans.
- All five branches of the military participate to recognize our Vietnam Veterans, and present veterans with certificates, lapel pins, and a genuine display of gratitude for their service.